
CHABOT-LAS POSITAS COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 
 

January 17, 2017 
 

 
Agenda Item: 6.1 
 
Subject:   Approval of Award of Re-RFP No. A-17, District-Wide Fire Suppression System 

Service 
 
 
Background:  The invitation for request for proposal to secure a three (3) year District-Wide fire 
suppression system testing, inspection, repair and maintenance service for Chabot and Las 
Positas College campuses was in accordance with state public bidding requirements.  On 
December 6, 2016, six (6) interested bidders submitted their proposals to the District Office 
which resulted in the following proposal amounts:   
 
  Bidder          City                 Bid Amount  
SimplexGrinnell LP Livermore $  46,819.00 
COSCO Fire Protection Livermore $  74,221.00 
Siemens Building Technologies Hayward $  99,351.00 
Fire Protection Specialists Pleasanton $113,353.25 
Battalion One Fire Protection Emeryville $121,510.00 
Walschon Fire Protection, Inc. Pleasanton $156,532.85 

 
An evaluation of the apparent lowest bidder was done by staff.  This results in a recommendation 
to award to SimplexGrinnell LP of Livermore, CA as the lowest responsible and responsive 
bidder. 
 
Recommended Action:  That the Board of Trustees approves the proposed Award of Re-RFP No. 
A-17, District-Wide Fire Suppression System Service to SimplexGrinnell LP of Livermore, CA, 
in an amount not to exceed $46,819. It is further recommended that the Board authorizes the 
Vice Chancellor, Facilities/Bond Programs and Operations, to execute the bid documents on 
behalf of the District.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Submitted: Doug Horner/Date  Approved: Jannett Jackson/Date 
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